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Meeting Highlights

Scheduled Meetings and Dates to Remember

AUGUST – MEMBERSHIP & EXTENSION MONTH

August 29...................................................... To be scheduled

SEPTEMBER – NEW GENERATIONS MONTH

September 5 ....................... NO MEETING (Labor Day Holiday)

September 10 (Sat) ...................... Fishing Festival at Jenks Lake

September 12 ............................ Guest Speaker: Joseph Farley,

Supt., Anaheim Union High School District

September 19 ...... Speaker: Loretta Sanchez, Legislative Update

September 26 ................................................ To be scheduled

OCTOBER – VOCATIONAL SERVICE MONTH

October 3 ................. Guest Speaker, Allan Murphy, Director of

John Wayne Airport, will speak on their expansion plans

The Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly Squeak

Jim Ruth announced the

Arrowhead Pond has

thrown their “hat in the

ring” as one of the sponsors

of our Golf Classic.

Thank you, Jim, for your

hard work in obtaining

this big name.

Whatever the significance of the fez,

Evan started last week’s meeting with

a flouish. And what a meeting it was!

First things first. Norm Buben inducted

two new members: Andrew Messer

and Alice Jarminski.

   Roy Jefferson, president of the

Anaheim Hills club, stopped by to announce their club’s Music

Festival set for Sunday, Sept. 4 (12

noon to 8:00 pm) at Oak Canyon

Nature Center. For ticket info call

(714) 283-5336 or 998-2020.

Our featured guest speaker was

none other that Orange County’s

“Top Cop,” Tony Rackauckas.

Within the county, he oversees 23

police departments and 35 agencies. His talk focused on what the

DA’s office does for law enforcement. The numbers shown on his

slide presentation were impressive. For example, in 2004 they

handled 80,000 cases with a 90%

felony conviction rate. Following

his talk he fielded a great number

of relevant questions from our

membership.

   Thank you, Jose, for landing

this important speaker!

This is no Happy Buck . . .

   this is one Happy Doe!

       Get it? Jayne Doe.*

Roy Jefferson

* Sorry, Jayne; just couldn’t resist

   this play on words. What a great smile!

Tony Rackauckas,

Orange County

District Attorney
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Rose Honoring Rotary’s Centennial Wins International Award

By Tonya Weger, Rotary International

15 August 2005

B red to mark the 100th anniversary of Rotary,

the “Heart of Gold” rose exceeded all

expectations, going on to take first prize

in the world-renowned Belfast

International Rose Trials.

The hybrid tea rose, with its dusky

peach petals and delicate perfume, has

already raised more than US$36,000 for

The Rotary Foundation of RI. For every

rose bush sold 20 percent of the £7.95

(about $14) purchase price, including

value-added tax and carriage, is donated

to the Foundation.

“We are delighted that this rose has

received international recognition

winning the gold medal and Prize of the

City of Belfast in the trials last month,” says David Cobban, a

member of the Rotary Club of Aberdeen St. Machar, Grampian,

Scotland, and chair of the club’s Rose Committee. “The ‘Heart of

Gold’ rose project is a means of not only marking the centennial

of Rotary but is also an imaginative way of generating much

needed funds for [The] Rotary Foundation.”

Aberdeen is sometimes called the City of Roses, according to

visitscotland.com, the official site of Scotland’s national tourism

bureau. With this, it is no surprise that the fundraising iniatives

from District 1010 came up rosy. “We are delighted with the

response so far,” Cobban says.

The rose was bred by one of the foremost rose breeders in the

world, Aberdeen’s James Cocker and Sons. The breeder holds a

Royal Warrant, a prized mark of excellence and quality.

With an unmistakable beauty, “Heart of Gold” also has an excellent

resistance to pests and disease. The plant is bushy and upright

with an abundance of large, dark green,

glossy leaves.

  Individual Rotary clubs are encouraged to

plant “Heart of Gold” roses in prominent

locations throughout their locality,

highlighting the celebration of 100 years of

service to communities worldwide, while

also encouraging support of The Rotary

Foundation.

   Those with less of a green thumb may

be interested in purchasing an exclusive

limited-edition print of a watercolor painting

of the “Heart of Gold” rose that District 1010

had commissioned by prominent botanical

artist Rodella Purves. Only 250 individually signed prints will be

sold.

All profits from the sale of the prints, which may be purchased

for £75 (about $136), will be donated to The Rotary Foundation.

View this representation of the “Heart of Gold” rose.

Orders for prints or rose bushes can be placed at the District

1010 sponsored “Heart of Gold” Web site. Rose bushes can be

purchased directly from James Cocker and Sons by e-mailing

sales@roses.uk.com.
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